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24th March 2022 
Dear Parent / Carer,                
 

 
Re: GCSE and Level 2 options online submission 

 
 

Please find a link to our GCSE and Level 2 online submission at the end of this letter. Reminder 
that students must select a minimum of one “green” subject, choosing from Computer 
Science, French, Geography, History and Spanish.  You must select a different subject in each 
block and a further three back up options.  
 
 
Subject information and guidance booklets have been sent earlier in the term but please do 
use the following link which will take you to our GCSE and Level 2 options information page 
on the school website: https://www.stokenewingtonschool.co.uk/learning/gcse-options 
Please read the guidance to ensure that no errors are made. 
 
The online submission form requires students to be signed into their Office 365 account, and 
they are limited to one submission, so please check very carefully that the choices made are 
accurate. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information or guidance. A 
small number of students have yet to meet with a member of staff to discuss their choices. 
These meetings will take place over the next few days and students will not be disadvantaged 
by this. 
 
The deadline for submitting the form is Thursday 31th March. 
 
 

Online submission form:  https://forms.office.com/r/ywzF8FtAyA 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Lucy Bryant. 
 
DHT Curriculum. 
 
Email: Luc.Bry@sns.hackney.sch.uk  
 
Telephone: 0207 241 9606. 
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